
 

 

FIRE BAN ORDER has been LIFTED effective 

 JUNE 7, 2019 at 2:00 pm  
 

 on the authority of  

the RM of North Qu’Appelle No. 187  

&  

Fire Chief Dave Sabrish - Fort Qu’Appelle Fire Department 

 

for the FIRE BAN issued on  

Tuesday, May 24, 2019 

in the RM 187. 

 

For further information contact the RM of North Qu’Appelle No. 187 

at 306-332-5202 or rm187@sasktel.net  
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